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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County of San Mateo, State of California, has 
shortlisted three of the nine firms that responded to the Request for Qualifications:  
Design Build Entities for the new San Mateo County Animal Shelter. 
 
After screening and reviewing the responses, the County announces 3 firms who will be 
invited to provide a proposal in the Request for Proposal (RFP) process. 
  
In alphabetical order, the 3 shortlisted firms are: 
  

a) Gonsalves & Stronck / Noll & Tam Architects 
b) McCarthy + Indigo 
c) Plant / Korth Sunseri Hagey Architects 

 
The RFP will be distributed end of March/April 2016 with the Proposals due in June.  
More information will be provided with the RFP. 
 
Under no circumstances are any of the prospective design-build entities or anyone on the 
design-build entity teams to contact, discuss with, or inquire of any County consultant, 
employee, elected official or member of the RFQ/P Review Technical Advisory Committee 
on any matter relating to this solicitation process. This requirement is to ensure that the 
same information is received by all interested parties and no inconsistent, incomplete or 
inaccurate information is communicated.  Information obtained outside the process cannot 
be relied upon.  
 
Questions regarding this project should be directed to: 
 
Theresa Yee, AIC, CPC 
Capital Projects Manager 
County of San Mateo 
Department of Public Works 
555 County Center, Fifth Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
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